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I feel this bill would have a negative economic impact on the state. It would also 

affect the livelihood of many people who rely on the fur industry as a way to support 

their families. Also the impact on recreational activities that use the fur. Without a way 

to keep the fur bearing animals to a reasonable level, they would become 

overpopulated and create more issues concerning their habitat and way of life.  


